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Yale University New Haven, Connecticut 06510

DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY

310 Cedar Street

June 6, 1967

Dr. Joshua Lederberg

Professor of Genetics

Stanford University School of Medicine

Stanford Medical Center

Palo Alto, California 94304

Dear Josh:

~

If you will plan to give the Silliman Lectures during the

academic year 1968-69, we will be very pleased indeed. A formal
invitation will shortly be on its way, and the exact dates can

be discussed later.

x

Thanks for reprints of your columns. They are excellent,
and much needed. In what newspapers do they appear? *
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uI'll be keeping in touch with you during the coming year, and

will help in any way that I can to make your visit here a pleasant

one. We'll have Lots to talk about. Yl

Sincerely,: ah.
. Adelberg
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Edward

Director

Division of Biological Sciences
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